
 

Want Your Voice to Be Heard?

The OEA Comp and Benefits Committee would like to invite you to
share your proposal ideas with them. What do you want to see in
your contract? What do you want to see changed in your contract?

Where: OEA - 4202 South 57th Street

When: July 10th from 3:30-6pm and July 11th from 1:30-6pm

Who: Any OEA member
Just put your ideas together and why you want to see this in your contract and come meet the
team to discuss it. If you don't want to work on a proposal by yourself, work on one with a group
of people. We don't want to leave any idea or any person out.

Reply to this email if you would like to ask for a specific time to share with the team. Try to limit
your proposal to 10 minutes, but feel free to share your ideas in conversation, PowerPoint, Word
Document, etc.

Have a great week and happy summer to those of you still teaching,

Kathy Poehling and the entire Comp and Benefits Committee
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